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From: Rachel Loryman, M.V.O.
Assistant Private Secretary to HRH The Duke of Edinburgh

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

16" April, 2021

Moo My bple

Thank you very much for your letter and message of condolences
following the announcement of the death of The Duke of Edinburgh at Windsor
Castle on Friday, 9" April. I have passed on your condolences to Her Majesty
The Queen.

We are immensely saddened this day has now arrived, but we have taken
some consolation from the many warm tributes to Prince Philip, reflecting the
broad span of His Royal Highness’s endeavours and interests both in this
country and further afield.

Thank you again for your kind thought in writing at this particularly sad
time, it is much appreciated.

Towi, Stemete —

Keter gy

Kevin A.E. Boyle, Esq.
Chairman of Cooling Parish Council

BUCKINGHAM PALACE, LONDON. SWI1A 1AA
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